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Dear Susan, .
I hope you and your loved ones are keeping safe and well. | sincerely apologise for the delay in acknowledging your
kind donation.

| am writing to thank you for your kind donation of £1025 in support of the British Red Cross Ukraine Crisis Appeal.
Please find your certificate attached.

Thank you for your patience. We received a large amount of donations from all over the UK. Because of generous
donations like yours, we can continue reaching people within Ukraine, bordering countries and other parts of Europe
where people have fled.

What is the Red Cross doing to help people now?

The Red Cross has already reached more than 1.5 million people with life-saving aid, including food, clothing, water,
first aid and psychosocial support. And while the situation is constantly evolving and may be challenging for some
time, generosity like yours is a reminder that, together, we can give hope to people in crisis. Red Cross teams in
bordering countries are also offering medical care and providing food, aid and shelter to people arriving from Ukraine.

Please be aware that you may receive another certificate along with an acknowledgment email as my colleagues are
getting through the backlog of people to thank.

With best wishes,
Lucy

The Ukraine Crisis Appeal will support people in areas currently affected and those potentially affected in the future by the
crisis. In the event that we raise more money than can be reasonably and efficiently spent, any surplus funds will be used to
help us prepare for and respond to other humanitarian disasters anywhere in the world. For more information

visit https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/disaster-fund
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